
October 2012 

Club Championships 

2012 

Volunteers are 
needed to help out 
with the door rota 
Mondays & Sun-
days. Please see 
Carol Savage if you 
can help!!! 

Swimwear 

Caps 

White GB £0.50 

Purple or Pink £1.50 

Club Latex £2.00 

Club Silicone £4.00 

Jammers £15.00 

Costumes £15.00 

Hoodies £13.50—

£16.50 (Names £3.00) 

T-Shirts £12.00 

Goggles £4.00—£7.00 

Speedo goggle straps 

£2  

Snorkel £10 

Speedo Speed sockets 

£17.50 

CLUB BACKPACKS 

£20 

Available to order 

Fins £15.00 

Fin bag £6.50 

Float £9.50 

Pull Buoy £8.50 

Please Note: If parents wish to speak to a coach they must wait until the end of 
the session in the foyer and must NOT go onto poolside… 

 

HELP 

Tickets for this years presen-

tation evening which will be 

held on Friday 23rd November 
at Rainhill Labour Club are 

now available to buy on the 

desk. Swimmers are free , 

adults  £4 and children £2. 

 

Any donations for the raffle 

prizes can be handed in at the 

desk 

Well done to all our swim-

mers who took part in the 

Tadpole gala last month. 

Some great swims, lots of 

pb’s, medals and Lanca-

shire times.  

Congratulations to Kathe-

rine Cheshire who finished 

2nd overall in the  11yr 

girls & Charlotte Dodson 

who finished 3rd in the 

12yr girls!! 

Galas  
Wigan 3rd & 4th 
November (closed) 

Arena 13th October 
(Bury, coach to 
leave Prescot 
Mcdonalds at 
4.15pm) 

Warrington Percy 
Mason 1st & 2nd 
December (closing 
date 15th October) 

Tadpoles Off  to Blackpool!! 

Congratulations to: 

Cameron Dunk 

Elizabeth Hurst 

Finley Hampson 

Matthew Lamb 

Neil Wylie 

Who have been selected to represent the Liver-
pool & District Association in the Inter Associa-
tion Age group Competitions in Blackpool on 

Sunday 17th & 18th November. We wish 

them the best of luck!!!! 

Derek Lodge 
memorial gala 

Seven local teams gathered at 

Knowsley pool to contest the annual 

Derek Lodge Memorial Gala. 

The event is in memory of Derek 

Lodge, and active member of Liver-

pool Penguin SC an member & sec-

retary  of Bridgefield SC. 

After a very hot and noisy couple of 

hours Prescot ended up in 2nd 

place. WELL DONE to all our swim-

mers who took part. 

As our club championships is licensed this 

year it is important that your forms are re-

turned no later than 28th October.  

Entry forms are available on the desk or can 
be downloaded from our website 

www.prescotswimmingclub.org. 

 

All swimmers in the big pool are ex-

pected to take part in the gala!! 


